Lympstone Preschool
Weekly Round-up 
[image: See related image detail. The Nature Atelier on Instagram: “PRINTMAKING WITH NATURE⠀ ⠀ This ...](Autumn Term 2 week 6)Thank you to everyone who attended our Christmas light switch on, we enjoyed showing all our families our lovely singing that we have been practicing, we also enjoyed the snow machine.
We have had a lovely week very festive we have been enjoying the small world area, exploring the different animals, and making them little dens and coves using the verity of blocks and bricks. 
The children have been enjoying the Christmas craft, we have been making Christmas trees using the paint and loose tree stems, we have also enjoyed making snowflakes practicing our cutting skills. We have enjoyed listening to Christmas stories sat around the campfire in the nature garden. 
We have enjoyed exploring the sand this week, adding glitter and a variety of loose parts, which has sparked our imagination, of building, tipping, and pouring the sand.
We have been enjoying the tap tap box learning the song and describing what we have found in the box, we have found lots of different Christmas items such as a small tree and a Christmas snowman decoration, we have enjoyed looking at Kate special Christmas house. 
The breakfast and afterschool children have enjoyed making Christmas Hama beads we have hung them in our window for everyone to see, the children enjoyed making their own snack, they were excited to make their own pizzas adding the toppings of choice and popping them in the oven. On Wednesday evening the children enjoyed toasting marshmallows with Tasha and lucy in the nature garden.  
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Term ends 19th December; we have a few remaining spaces for holiday club if you would like to book, please email the office spaces are limited.





IMPORTANT DATES
AND REMINDERS


Snack Donations
THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT WITH SNACK DONATIONS. THIS WEEK WE WOULD LIKE BREADSTICKS AND FRUIT PLEASE.
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